
‭Monday 3rd June 2024‬

‭Dear Parent / Career,‬
‭HPP Aspirations week‬

‭Next week is our‬‭‘HPP Aspirations week’.‬

‭The purpose of the week is to provide all pupils with a chance to‬
‭reflect on their own goals, and in doing so, raise their awareness of‬
‭future opportunities linked to jobs and careers. Part of this week will‬
‭involve presentations from parents / carers about their careers and‬
‭also pre-recorded presentations from the website ‘Primary Futures’.‬
‭Thank you to all those that have volunteered to support this week by‬
‭coming into school and sharing their stories.‬

‭On‬‭Friday 14th June‬‭, we would like to‬
‭invite all children, across the‬
‭partnership, to come into school‬
‭dressed in a representation of a job /‬
‭career that they might like to pursue‬
‭when they are older. This could be as‬
‭simple as a shirt and tie or smart work‬
‭attire. However, we are also sure there‬
‭are also many future scientists,‬
‭builders, sports people, NHS workers‬
‭and chiefs amongst our talented‬
‭pupils.Your child’s class teacher will‬
‭talk to the pupils about their aspirations and we hope to see a variety of chosen dress ups.‬

‭If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher.‬

‭We hope to inspire the children during the week!‬

‭Thank you for your continued support,‬

‭Mrs Claire Cook             Mr Jon James‬


